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Dear Parents/Carers 
You may already be aware that as part of our Physical Education (PE) provision in school, children come 
into school dressed in their PE clothes on their PE days. This helps to eliminate the time our children 
spend on changing into their PE clothes so that more time can be spent on exciting PE learning 
opportunities. In the summer term, we will be continuing this provision for KS1 and Early Years.  
 
Please see below a timetable for when your child’s PE days are and when they will be required to come 
into school dressed in their PE clothes:  
 
 

Day Classes 

Monday Chestnut, Apple 
Tuesday Hawthorn, Sycamore, Cherry 
Wednesday Hazel, Chestnut 
Thursday Apple, Hawthorn, Holly 
Friday Sycamore, Hazel, Willow 

 
For all classes, this timetable will begin on Tuesday 16th April 2024 up to and including Monday 
22nd July 2024.  
 
The school PE kits includes:  
Burgundy polo shirt   
Black PE shorts 
Black Jogging Bottoms 
Burgundy Hoodie 
Black plimsols or trainers  
 
Optional Extras: 
Burgundy Cap 
Burgundy Jacket 
Water bottle with Nyewood Logo 
 
We aim to do all of our PE sessions outside, therefore please do dress your child appropriately for the 
weather. For example, your child may wear black PE shorts on warmer days or black jogging bottoms on 
colder days. The wearing of jewellery is not permitted and must be removed on PE days. If earrings are 
unable to be removed they must be covered to prevent injury (e.g. with surgical tape). We also kindly 
ask that long hair is tied back.  
 
Please note, during the 2023-24 academic year (from September 2023 until July 2024) there will be a 
transition period of three terms where we are happy for either of the existing uniforms to be worn. Please 
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also be aware that uniform does not have to be branded and can also be purchased from 
supermarkets. Second hand uniform is also available from school. Please contact the school office for 
more information.   
 
I am pleased to say that we will also be continuing our outdoor learning sessions in our woodland area 
this academic year. As part of this learning time, children will continue to find out about their outdoor 
environment, have opportunities to den-build, pond dip, bug hunt and much, much more. Classes will 
have a scheduled time where they access the woodland area.  
 
Below is the timetable of the sessions for all classes across the school in the summer term: 
 

Day Classes 
Wednesday 17th April N/A 
Wednesday 24th April Hawthorn Class 
Wednesday 1st May Sycamore Class 
Wednesday 8th May Orchard Class 
Wednesday 15th May Cherry Class 
Wednesday 22nd May Holly Class 
Wednesday 29th May HALF TERM 
Wednesday 5th June N/A 

Wednesday 12th June Willow Class 
Wednesday 19th June Apple Class 
Wednesday 26th June Hazel Class 
Wednesday 3rd July N/A – Transition Day 
Wednesday 10th July Chestnut Class 
Wednesday 17th July N/A 

 
In addition to this, children in Early Years will continue to have an additional woodland session 
every week. For the summer term this will be as follows: 
 

Day Classes 
Tuesdays Holly Class 

Thursdays Willow Class 
Fridays Cherry Class 

 
On the days where classes are allocated a woodland session as outlined above, children will be 
required to come into school dressed in their usual school uniform (or PE kit if they have PE on this 
day). In addition, children will need to bring in their outdoor learning clothes in a named bag. As these 
sessions take place whatever the weather, we would suggest that children bring in clothes that they do 
not mind getting muddy! Waterproof trousers would be wonderful if they have them and appropriate 
footwear e.g. wellies.  
 
We are really looking forward to developing these aspects of learning for the children of Nyewood CE 
Infant School. If you have any questions about this, or any other area of your child’s learning, please 
email the school office on office@nyewoodinf.co.uk. 
 
Kind regards, 

 
 
 
Miss M Adlam 
Deputy Headteacher 


